
Dene Close, Jesmond Park West NE7 7BL



Priced to Reflect Updating with Open Aspect Views &
No Onward Chain! An extended 1920’s semi with
views over Jesmond Dene, ideally located on Dene
Close. Tucked behind Jesmond Park West, Dene Close,
a no through road is well placed, close to Jesmond
Dene, excellent local schools, the restaurants and shops
of Jesmond and indeed Newcastle City Centre itself.

Boasting over 1,700 Sq ft, the accommodation briefly
comprises: entrance porch; entrance hall with staircase
to first floor and under stairs storage; dining room with
walk in bay and decorative ceiling; 22ft lounge with
French doors leading out to the rear garden; kitchen
with fitted wall and base units and work surfaces; utility
room with a door leading out to the rear gardens and
sliding door access to the downstairs WC. The split
level first-floor landing gives access to four bedrooms,
two of which are comfortable doubles, bedroom one
with walk in bay and an views over Jesmond Dene,
bedrooms one and two both with built-in alcove
storage; family bathroom with three piece suite and
storage cupboard. Externally to the front, a driveway
providing off-street parking and access to a 29ft
garage, lawned garden with dwarf wall boundaries and
mature planting. To the rear, a delightful enclosed
garden laid mainly to lawn with fenced boundaries,
mature planting and paved walkways. With gas central
heating, double glazing and no onward chain, an
internal inspection is essential.

Extended 1920’s Semi Detached | 1,742 Sq. ft
(161.8m2) | Four Bedrooms | Cul-De-Sac Location |
Views of Jesmond Dene | 22ft Lounge | Dining
Room | Kitchen | Utility Room | Ground Floor WC
| Family Bathroom | 29ft Garage & Driveway |
Lawned Front & Rear Gardens | No Onward Chain |
EPC Rating: D

Offers Over £435,000


